
TO	WHOM	IT	MAY	CONCERN	 	 	 	 September	16,	2017	

Re:	Ms.	Laura	Duddy	(nee	Anctil)	

It	is	indeed	a	pleasure	and	an	honour	to	provide	a	Letter	of	Reference	for	Ms.	
Laura	Duddy.	I	have	known	her	for	some	time	going	back	to	her	single	das	as	a	
young	lady	and	later	as	she	married	Michael	Duddy.	

She	is	a	dedicated	and	committed	young	lady	who,	despite	her	pregnancy,	
offered	her	complete	time,	energy	and	attention	to	coordinating	between	the	
2016	Alberta	Winter	Games	Directors	and	the	equipment	storage	at	Medicine	
Hat	Monumental.	The	equipment	inventory	was	large	and	had	to	be	accounted	
for	throughout	the	Games.	By	setting	up	a	controlled	management	scheme	that	
was	accepted	by	all	equipment-in	ans	equipment	–out	was	managed	
successfully.	

Reference	to	this	work	above	points	the	reliability	Laura	has	to	look	after	her	
daughter	and	husband’s	needs	while	at	the	same	dedicating	her	time	and	
energy	to	a	love	she	has	had	for	learning	and	education.	As	she	works	toward	
accomplishing	her	dream	I	know	she	will	be	able	to	complete	all	aspects	at	a	
high	standard.	There	are	very	few	people	who	can	make	a	commitment	such	as	
Laura	has	as	to	making	sure	she	does	not	neglect	being	a	good	mother.	Being	a	
good	mother	brings	out	the	compassion	and	caring	that	will	be	so	necessary	in	
her	chosen	career.		

Education	is	a	serious	venture	that	involves	the	minds	of	children	who	need	a	
good	grounding	in	the	basics	of	life	and	the	knowledge	to	succeed.	Ms.	Duddy	
has	shown	that	she	can	lead	and	I	am	quite	sure	that	she	will	carry	on	these	
talents	and	skills	into	the	classroom	and	into	the	educational	environment	in	
which	she	will	be	working.	She	has	the	capability	of	being	a	strong	asset	in	any	
school	in	which	she	may	be	appointed.	

I	have	no	qualms	about	recommending	Laura	Duddy	as	a	future	educator,	one	
who	will	always	perform	at	a	high	standard.	Her	studying	skills	while	going	
through	training	can	be	accommodated	and	strengthened	by	her	parenting	
skills	that	she	has.	I	wish	her	well	in	her	future	endeavours	and	know	that	she	
will	be	successful	in	all	of	the	aspects	involved.	

Thank	you.	
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